Class Eight/Nine

Friday 5th September 2014

Project

For the first homework project of the year, you are to become palaeontologists (experts in the field of dinosaur study). Every palaeontologist has their favourite subject to study, so we would like you to choose a dinosaur to research and to share what you have found out with the rest of our class. You can present your research in any way you like: a model, a booklet, a podcast or even a cake! Remember it is most important that whatever you present contains information about your chosen dinosaur, as it will become one of the exhibits at the Park Grove Museum of Palaeontology.

You have until **Monday 29th September** to complete your project. We are looking forward to seeing the results!

Reading

Please make sure that you bring in a book for independent reading that excites and interests you! We hope you enjoy sharing your new reading records with your families – it would be lovely to see a comment from you and also one from an adult at home each week.

Spellings

Next week in class we will be exploring plurals eg adding -s, -es and -ies.

Each week we will also be sending home a list of spellings to learn. Please have a go at learning these Science words at home ready for our English lesson on Thursday.

Conscious, environment, equipment, physical, stomach, temperature, system, shoulder, muscle, identify.

Maths

Next week we will be drawing and measuring angles and looking at negative numbers.

We have also set you some very exciting MyMaths homework today. We would like this completed by Friday 12th September. Best of luck!

Next Week

We will be continuing our topic on Fossils and Dinosaurs – please feel free to bring in any exciting information or artefacts to show the rest of the class.

Other Notes

Class 8

Please remember to bring in your PE kits for Friday (including hair bobbles if you have long hair).

Class 9

Please remember to bring in your swimming kits for Monday.